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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER     

Privacy Notices    

Thank you to those parents and carers who have completed their Privacy Notices on Parent Mail. 

We are still waiting on approximately 70 forms to be completed so until then, unfortunately I am 

unable to post any photographs of our children. I do ask please that you fill the form in over the 

weekend. Please note that if you have multiple children at St Anne’s, you do have to fill in an 

individual form for each child.   

Mission Statement 

     

 Each class has been looking at our School Mission Statement. In each classroom there is a 

display which focuses on the Mission Statement. Here are some examples of the beautiful work 

our children have produced explaining how they can follow in Jesus’ footsteps.  

 

Football 

 

On Tuesday, our footballers from Year 6 and Year 3 made us so proud with their 

determination and team spirit. 



Mr Pownell’s visit to Year Six!  

              

This week, our governor Mr Pownell came into speak to Year Six about his experience of growing 

up during World War Two. He recalled his life in Manchester at that time and how his father used 

to put the fires out in Manchester City Centre. Year Six are now going to work with Mr Pownell to 

produce some artwork using perspective skills.   

Science in Year Five! 

 

In science in Year Five, we have been investigating air resistance using our own handmade 

parachutes. 

Liturgy and Prayer Leaders 

 

Throughout school, we are promoting child led prayer and worship. Year 5’s prayer leaders did a 

wonderful job of leading our Liturgy and Prayer! 



Dance in Key Stage Two 

    

This year, we are using Tameside Active for our sports provision across school. This half term, 

Year Five have been doing dance and they are really enjoying their current dance unit! 

Extra- Curricular Clubs     

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2   

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2  

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6   

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Attendance    

Thank you for a wonderful start to the new academic year. Attendance has been excellent since 

we returned to school. We have also noticed that punctuality has significantly improved. We do ask 

that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your child into the main 

entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.   

    



 

Reception    95.3%    

Year 1    96.6%    

Year 2    99.4%    

Year 3    98.7%    

Year 4    96.6%    

Year 5    93.2%    

Year 6    98.7%    

 

 

  

   

   


